
 
 

N O T I C E 
TOWN OF IROQUOIS FALLS 

 
 
 
 
 

EVENTS COMMITTEE MEETING 
CANCELLATION 
 
Please be advised that the Events Committee meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, September 25th, 2024, at 
4:00pm, has been cancelled. 
 
 

 

Dated this 23rd day of September 2024 
Maureen Reeder, Clerk 


